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 Nina Griffin SUPPRT2016/1590/P 04/05/2016  09:45:39 I am in full support of the scheme, Hampstead area does NEED more public schools which are not faith 

school or privates. One just need to look how oversubscribed schools like fitzjohns primary are. Using 

an public building for an school which is serving our community and providing a good free education 

for our children is just common sense. In regards to the concern of jammed road, this can be solved 

with good planning. We are not talking about truck drivers, there are children mostly coming by bus or 

walk.

21 fitzjohns avenue
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